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THANK YOU 

HUMPTYS for supporting our student 
reading program.  The students love 

their certificates and gift bags but   

especially look forward to their     

birthday books. 

HOT LUNCH  ladies for all your hard 
work every Wednesday.   The          

students appreciate having a great 

lunch delivered right to their         

classroom. 

BINGO volunteers for  donating  their 
time to work Bingo. 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL THE                  

VOLUNTEERS FOR MAKING NSES 

A BETTER PLACE! 

   

 

 

 

 

NO SCHOOL DAYS 

February 13 and 14 Teachers   
Convention   

February 17—Family Day 

 

 

 

NORTH STAR ELEMENTARY 

BIRTH CERTIFICATE 

Have you   provided a copy 
of your child’s Birth           
Certificate?   If you are   
having trouble  obtaining a 
birth certificate please call 
the school as we may be 
able to provide   assistance. 

Supply Fee 

THANK YOU to those    
parents who have paid for 

their child’s supplies.   

The supply fee was due      

September 2013. 

A letter was sent home 
January 13th to those     

parents who have not yet 
paid for their supplies. 

If you have not paid this fee 
please do so  immediately.  

If you are having             
difficulties please call the 

office to discuss the options 
available. 

 

 



SPIRIT DAYS 

  RED DAY 
Celebrate Valentine 
Day and wear red or 

pink on 

February 12th. 

 

 

Aroara’s” Birthday 

February 19th 

NSES will be       
celebrating Aroara’s 
third birthday.    We 
will have lots of fun   

activities planned 
and maybe even   
birthday cake. 

  
 

 

 

SKI TRIP 
Weather permitting  

ALL students from Grade 1 to 3  
will be skiing on 

February 26th and 27th. 

A schedule and information 
will be sent home to parents 

soon. 

When this information is sent 
home please take the time to      

complete the  form  and return 
it to the teacher as soon as   

possible.   

It is very important that all the 
information be completed so 
that your child will have an   

enjoyable experience.  

If you have more than 
one child in the school, 
please  complete a form 
and pay separately for 

each child. 

 

 

 

 

 My Newsletter Made It Home 

Contest” 

Please cut out the coupon, fill 

in your name and room      

number and have your parents 

initial the coupon.  A draw will 

be made on  

  FEBRUARY 26th  

at  assembly.  A prize will be 

given to the winning entry to   

 

 

 

with their classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

      Name _______________ 

 

      Room # _____      

 

      Parent Initial _____ 

 



 

The School Council/PAA 

meet once a month at 6:30 

in the staff room.   

Babysitting is provided. 

The next meeting date is 

FEBRUARY 25th              

the meeting is open for all 

parents to attend and        

participate.  Your input is 

always appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MILK SALES 

Just a 
friendly           
reminder 

that milk is 
now sold for 

$0.75.    
Students must purchase 

milk tickets from the 
office.   

Exact change is          
appreciated as change is 

not always on hand. 

Thank you. 
 

For your convenience           

purchase a booklet of 10     
tickets for $7.50 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOT LUNCH  
A pre-paid, pre-ordered 

hot lunch program is    

organized weekly.      

See      

calendar. 

Please 

make sure that your 

child’s full name and 

room    number are on 

the hot lunch order 

form. 

Please pay special     

attention to the due  

date on the order form 

as no late  orders will 

be accepted. 

 

Please note change of date 

for Hot Lunch on     

TUESDAY  February 25th 

due to Ski trip 

 

 


